
 

 

 

ANMF EA UPDATE 3 

Caseload Midwifery Enterprise Agreement 

Negotiations: Update to ANMF Members  
 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) want to provide you with an 

update regarding our ongoing advocacy for the Caseload Midwifery Enterprise Agreement. While the 

Department of Health has acknowledged the concerns raised by the ANMF on your behalf, we are deeply 

disappointed with their lack of urgency in addressing these critical issues.   

 

In their latest response, the Department stated they are awaiting advice from the State Service Management 

Office before scheduling a meeting to progress negotiations. While they have reiterated their commitment to 

resolving these matters, we believe this delay reflects a failure to prioritise the needs of midwives in the 

Midwifery Group Practice.   

 

This drawn-out process is unacceptable. We will continue to push for meaningful discussions and urge the 

Department to act with the urgency that this matter demands.   

 

We thank you for your resilience and support as we navigate this frustrating process. Your input remains 

invaluable, and we encourage you to share any further concerns or feedback.  Should a response not be 

provided imminently, the ANMF will lodge an application with the Tasmanian Industrial Commission seeking a 

resolution to this protracted bargaining process and an offer that seeks to IMPROVE the current caseload 

agreement! 

 

Not a member? Join the ANMF NOW – Proudly Advocating for Nurses, Midwives, and Carers for Over 100 Years 



 

 

 

The ANMF has been the trusted voice of nurses, midwives, and carers for over a century. We are the only union 

that employs nurses and midwives to represent you. This means we understand your profession, your 

challenges, and your needs like no one else.   

 

By joining the ANMF, you become part of a strong, united community of healthcare professionals dedicated to 

improving the future of nursing, midwifery, and caregiving in Tasmania. Together, we can achieve more for our 

professions and the patients we care for.   

 

Join the ANMF today and make a difference to your profession! Join during 11 Nov – 16 Dec and go into the 

draw to win great prizes!!! Current members also have multiple avenues to go into the draw to say thank you 

for being a member!  

 

ANMF Join Now Form 

 

In solidarity, 

 

The ANMF.   

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses and care workers to represent members. This is 

why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand your experiences, 

represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 
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